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September 2016 

On Friday September 9th, we 

will be hosting a Buckeye 

Celebration in the lobby to 

kick off football season. Ms. 

Cee Cee and Ms.Cierra will 

be present from 7:00-

9:00am and Ms. Lauren and 

Ms. Sylvia will be present 

from 4:00-6:00pm. We 

would love for everyone to 

stop by and chat and join the 

festivities! 

Buckeye Celebration 

St. Jude’s Trike-A-Thon 

Our annual St. Jude’s Trike-A-

Thon will be Thursday September 

15
th
 to raise money for St. Jude 

Children’s Research Hospital. 

Those participating are invited to 

bring their bikes to ride on the 

playgrounds Thursday morning. 

Helmets will be required. Further 

information regarding donations 

will be provided in the cubbies.  



 

 

 

Parents’ Night Out 

Classroom Shout Out! 

On Friday September 

23rd, we will be hosting a 

Parents’ Night Out from 

6:00-8:30pm. RSVP’s 

and payments are due by 

Friday September 16th. 

Payments will be 

accepted by check only. 

The cost is $20.00 for 

the first child and $15.00 

for each additional child. 

This month we would like 

to give a shout out to our 

new intermediate teachers, 

Ms. Skylar and Ms. Lynn. 

They re-purposed old 

books from their 

classrooms into a fun art 

project. They allowed 

students find pictures they 

like, cut them out, and 

make a collage out of them. 

Way to go, Ms. Skylar and 

Ms. Lynn! We appreciate 

you!   


